
 

  
 
 
 
 
General Updates:  

● We are currently selling our merch and tickets for the Semi-formal with HSA! 
● We will be hosting our event with EGSA (the English Graduate Students) on March 10th 

 
  ​Future Events:  

●     We are in the middle of planning our stream events (Literature, Theatre and Drama, 
Cultural Studies, and U1 events)  

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Phoebe Lee  
DESA VP External  


